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My Under the Dome Newsletter arrives in your inbox twice a month. If you know of other
people who might want to get this semi-monthly update from me, have them CLICK HERE,
add their email, and select “County Administrator Newsletter - Jan Lesher's Updates” from
the list of subscriber topics.

If you have questions, concerns, or good news of your own to share, you can reach me
at jan.lesher@pima.gov. If you’ve seen enough, you can click the unsubscribe link at the
bottom of the page.

PACC annual report: shelter outpaces national
trends in positive outcomes

The Pima Animal Care Center (PACC) took in 17,081 pets and achieved a live release rate
of 90.68 percent, according to the Center’s 2023 Annual Report. Among the report’s
highlights was a 42 percent increase in the reporting of lost and found pets due to PACC’s
implementation of PetcoLove Lost, a no-cost national platform that uses pet facial
recognition to help identify lost pets. PACC continues to outpace the national trend in most
areas, according to Shelters Animal Count, a nonprofit foundation that maintains animal
sheltering statistics nationwide.
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